
Sweffling Village Hut Report 2021  

 

Hi Mike, 

Thanks for the info. 

Nothing much has gone on in the hut over the last 12 months, the elections are due in May, and 

hopefully we can hold a meeting in the hut in July to discuss the way forward. 

A new extension to the hut has been agreed, and Julian Rowe will be commencing the work after the 

elections, a date to be agreed. 

I shall be offering my resignation as chairman at the July meeting, and advertise for a new 

chairperson who could be elected at the AGM in November,I hope we get some applicants from the 

new younger people in the village. 

Unfortunately I will unable to join your zoom meeting.I hope it goes well. 

Regards  

John  

 


